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On January 18, CARP Las Vegas kicked off the first week of the Spring 2018 semester with a CARP 

Band performance on the Free Speech Zone of the University of Nevada, Las Vegas. The songs filled the 

campus with messages of peace, hope and unity and created an atmosphere of love. CARP members, 

LVFC community members and volunteer missionaries from Japan worked together to reach out to local 

students and introduce the vision of CARP.  

 

Many young CARP members from the previous Fall semester also supported in the outreach efforts with 

an excitement to share what they have received with other students. Two students that came to the table 

attended a weekly program called Tribe Talk that same evening while many other students showed 

interest in coming to future meetings. CARP Las Vegas is looking forward to an exciting new semester! 

 

 


